REQUEST FOR SUBMISSIONS

OFFICIAL LANGUAGES ACT 2003

PREPARATION OF A DRAFT LANGUAGE SCHEME BY 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL AND

CHIEF STATE SOLICITOR'S OFFICE

The Office of the Attorney General and the Chief State Solicitor's Office propose to draft a language scheme in accordance with the Official Languages Act 2003. The primary objective of the Act is to ensure better availability and a higher standard of public services through Irish. The Office of the Attorney General and the Chief State Solicitor's Office invites submissions in relation to the preparation of the draft scheme from any interested parties.

You may return submissions to:

info@ag.irlgov.ie
Office of the Attorney General

Government Buildings

Upper Merrion Street 

Dublin 2

By 5.00 p.m. on Monday 10 November 2014
Submissions received may be placed on our website at www.attorneygeneral.ie
